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Dear Robins,

As usual I really enjoyed the letters and pictures. Kathy, you look Great! Glad we got your genealogy straightened out! I can't believe that Caitlin Decker is 13 and I've never even seen her. Our Missouri trips just don't coincide. 

I have a "family ditto" ready to mail and will cut and paste some paragraphs to include here.  Some paragraphs are just too long don't really pertain.

My health is fine. Back surgery seems to have been a complete success. It's just that things are sort of stressful due to lots of decisions to be made this summer.

Our Calif. Mini Reunion was great. Wish Sylvia and Charles could have come down. Carol had delicious food and we had a real good visit. Carol, Brian, Penny, Marybeth and Kevin in Carol's home in Fullerton.

We haven't been badly affected yet by the energy crisis. There is a Bill in Sacramento to say there can't be rolling black-outs in the desert where temp is over 105 . (Rolling Gray-Outs a la Gov. Davis.)

Caroline, get better fast! 

Lisa, our E mail address: JLC4VFT@aol.com  means James L Craig for Vine and Fig Tree, Inc. The other is Kevin's  Kevin4VFT, etc.  I don't have one for myself. Yet.

I thought Lisa's account of Anna being "first in line" was priceless! She should send it in to Reader's Digest, or somewhere.

1

